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Mrs Shirley Hudspeth
Committee and Civic Services Manager
Business Management
Wirral Council 
Wallasey Town Hall
Brighton Street
Wirral
CH44 8ED

16th May 2019

Dear Shirley

I am writing to inform you that I am fully supportive of Councillor Blakeley’s application 
for US Army Air Force Pilot (USAAF) 2nd Lieutenant Jay Frederick Simpson to be 
considered for a posthumous award of the Freedom of the Borough of Wirral.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require anything further. 

Yours sincerely

Councillor Ian Lewis
Leader of the Conservative Group
Ward Councillor for Wallasey 
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